
SWINDON VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

4th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents of Class 14 
 
Year 6 will be visiting SkillZONE in Gloucester to be involved in scenarios such as alleyways, 
bus, park, shop, police custody and cell.  The trip will take place during the morning on 
Tuesday 26th November 2024.   
 
SkillZONE is a state-of-the-art life size village.  It is a fully interactive learning environment to 
teach people of all ages how to recognise dangerous situations and stay safe.  You can see 
more information about SkillZONE by visiting their website https://skillzone.glosfire.gov.uk 
 
The cost of the trip is £6.50. 

Payment can be made in one of three ways by Tuesday 5th November: 

• Online via scopay (if you have not yet registered for scopay, please contact the Office) 

• Cash or cheque payable to Swindon Village Primary School (SVPS). 
 
Please could you sign and return the permission slip below if not paying online, otherwise 
there is NO need to return.  
 
It would not be possible for the school to meet the costs of transport and admission without 
using funds required for our basic educational needs such as books and other classroom 
materials.   We must stress that any financial contribution would be entirely voluntary and 
that your child would not be denied a place on the visit just because you declined to make a 
voluntary payment.   However, the school will not proceed with the visit unless it is clear that 
there will be sufficient voluntary contributions for it to be financed. 
 
Children will be back during the lunch break, and will be able to order a school lunch as 
normal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Bradnam 
 

 
SkillZONE – Tuesday 26th November 2024 

 
I am / I am not * willing for my child: ______________________________ Class: ________ to 
participate in the visit to SkillZONE on Tuesday 26th November 2024. 
 
 I enclose £6.50 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian _______________________________________________ 

 
Please could you sign and return the permission slip by Tuesday 5th November 2024 if not 
paying online, otherwise there is NO need to return.  

https://skillzone.glosfire.gov.uk/

